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January 2, 2024
TO: Rio Dell City Council
FROM: Kyle Knopp, City Manager

SUBJECT:  Discussion and Possible Action Related to Crossing Guard Crossing Guard Box
Located on the Corner of Wildwood and Center

IT IS RECOMMENDED THAT THE CITY COUNCIL:

Provide direction to staff.

BACKGROUND AND DISCUSSION

On October 5, 2021 the City Council discussed an agenda item related to the red crossing guard
box located on the corner of Wildwood and Center Streets. Discussion on potential removal
concluded with a Council referral to the Beautification, Walkability & Pride Committee. The
Mayor has requested that this item be placed on the agenda.

The corner of Wildwood and Center Streets is home to a red Sentry Box (a small weather shelter
for an individual) that is deteriorating. The Sentry box was originally used for a school crossing
guard, however it has fallen into disuses with the electronic crossing guard system that traverses
Wildwood Avenue. Ownership of the box is unclear but is ultimately a City responsibility, being
within the right-of-way.
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